
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Balmoral      Term:   Summer 2  2021    Topic:  Mini-beasts and Mighty beasts 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow where has the year gone? We have had so many 

adventures; here is just a taste of what we have been up to 

this term. 

English: This term in English, we have been looking at books 

such as the very greedy python and rewriting our own silly 

stories. Choosing a character of our own and deciding what 

cray things objects, they were going to consume.  

The children loved making Silly soup when rhyming and 

creating their own mighty beast fact files, Pythons and 

Sharks were their favourite.  

Maths: Number and more number this term. We have been 

learning about doubles, halves, one more, one less, 

temperature measurements and counting in multiples of 2’s, 

5’s and 10’s. 

Social Responsibility: We have been thinking about our local 

environment and how it is our responsibility to look after it. 

We had a look at the effects of plastics within our seas and 

the sun’s ultra violet rays on our skin and have come up with 

lots of ways to stay safe in the sun.  

Science: We have been thinking all about life cycles in 

science, to include the life cycle of a butterfly, a bee, a frog 

and a ladybird. 

The Woods: I think this has to be the favourite moment of the 

week for most of us. We have had so much fun in the woods 

and enjoyed circle time games, mud kitchen play, playing 

hide and seek and using identification sheets to explore the 

trees, plants and animal footprints.  

Our Star Moments! 

So time for our last golden star moments for this year.  

Charlie: Your reading has improved massively! You should 

be sooooo proud of yourself! 

Dylan F: You took turns beautifully during sports day and 

enjoyed cheering your friends on.  

Ashrith: Your confidence has just flourished and it has been 

a pleasure to see you using your voice more.  

Dylan M: Your sense of humour has been fabulous, you have 

helped us laugh and enjoy every day just that little bit more 

keep on smiling!  

Shaun: You have really grown up this year and have taken 

control of your emotions. You have made us all proud and 

it’s been a joy to see you getting along with your peers.   

Spencer: You have also doubled your reading score over 

the course of the year, woohoo and it’s great to see you 

taking greater interest in people by giving thoughtful 

responses during circle time.  

 

Well done to everyone though for managing to continue to 

learn even throughout some of the hottest days of the year.  

Balmoral Team have loved seeing you all mature and grow 

in different ways and we could not be prouder. We wish you 

all the best next year!  

    

                         

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Tuesday 20th July – Last day of summer term 2 

Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd September – 

Training days – Pupils not in school 

Friday 3rd September – First day of autumn term 1 

Friday 22nd October – Last day of autumn term 1 

Monday 1st November – First day of autumn term 2 


